From: OFFICE RECEPTIONIST, CLERK

To: Farino, Amber
Subject: FW: Reject Proposed Change to CrR8.3(b)
Date: Friday, April 25, 2025 8:19:34 AM

From: C denthy <denthy68@gmail.com>

Sent: Friday, April 25, 2025 6:36 AM

To: OFFICE RECEPTIONIST, CLERK <SUPREME@COURTS.WA.GOV>
Subject: Reject Proposed Change to CrR8.3(b)

You don't often get email from denthy68 @gmail.com. Learn why this is important
External Email Warning! This email has originated from outside of the Washington State Courts

Network. Do not click links or open attachments unless you recognize the sender, are expecting the
email, and know the content is safe. If a link sends you to a website where you are asked to validate
using your Account and Password, DO NOT DO SO! Instead, report the incident.

As a private citizen, not in the legal field, | am appalled at the recent judicial overreach happening in
our court system on both sides of the political spectrum. The only way our republic can survive is
with a judicial system without political bias.

The proposed change to CrR8.3(b), in my opinion, is a blatant attempt to empower the Washington
State Supreme Court with powers to which it is not entitled in order to promote a liberal agenda.
Please work to keep the court neutral and able to maintain public confidence by opposing the
proposed rule change to CrR8.3(b).

Thank you.

Christina Williams
71 Patrick Lane
Washougal WA 98671

denthy68@gmail.com
(360)936-9999
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